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From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 2:49 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Fw: The 2015-16 Thornton Memorial Scholarship Applications are now available!!! 

Attachments: 2015 Thornton SchlrshpApp.pdf; 2015 Thornton LeaderRcmndtn.pdf; 2015 

Scholarship Info.pdf 

All 
  

For this years HS Seniors and college students as appropriate. 
  

Thanks 

Ray Blowers 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Bethann Thompson  
To: genxr937@gmail.com ; rperickson@sbcglobal.net ; pamalah@yahoo.com ; bmacleod56@att.net ; 
bannt369@yahoo.com ; epelan@who.rr.com ; gordon.bill71@sbcglobal.net ; irvin.martin@wpafb.af.mil ; 
eeschott@gmail.com ; sellersdl6@sbcglobal.net ; sproesser_e@yahoo.com ; jszelog@woh.rr.com ; 
jayjabour1@earthlink.net ; jsmith2002tnpa@yahoo.com ; jkarhoff@woh.rr.com ; kmvoss73@gmail.com ; 
ray.blowers@donet.com ; ray.blowers@wpafb.af.mil ; eajames@ieee.org ; wbaldygo@gmail.com ; 
harryheaton@ameritech.net ; jcbrausch@gmail.com ; woodhavenpres@gmail.com ; 
steven.breitenstein@ngc.com ; ej1969@ameritech.net ; jimkramprry@yahoo.com ; Tom Tisler ; Alex 
Tisler  
Cc: Tara Corns ; Chris Lundquist  
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 12:30 PM 
Subject: The 2015-16 Thornton Memorial Scholarship Applications are now available!!! 

 
So far over $101,000 in scholarship dollars have been awarded to Beavercreek Scouts! 

The 2015-16 Thornton Memorial Scholarship Applications are now available.  
 

Application forms are attached to this email 
 
 
ABOUT THE SCHOLARSHIP 
The Joseph Earl & Jessie Martha Thornton Memorial Scholarship was founded in 2008 by the Estate of Jesse 
Thornton in memory of Jesse’s parents.  

Jesse is the late Committee Chairman of Boy Scout Troop 56 in Beavercreek. He was a dedicated Scouter and 
believed that the lessons learned in Scouting benefit you and those around you for your entire life.  Jesse’s 
purpose for this scholarship was to not only memorialize his parents, but to recognize and reward young men and 
women in the City of Beavercreek who have shown through their commitment of time and actions that they are 
dedicated to the ideals of the Boy Scouts of America. 
  
WHO SHOULD APPLY 
The Scholarship is open to all members (male and female) of BSA Units (Troops and Crews) in the City of 
Beavercreek who are a registered and active member of their Troop/Crew and who are either a:  
1) Graduating senior of the class of 2015 
OR: 
2) Previous high school graduate, but still under the age of 21 as of October 1, 2015 
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IT IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF EACH INDIVIDUAL UNIT’S LEADERSHIP TEAM TO DISTRIBUTE THE APPLICATION 
PACKET (IN A TIMELY MANNER) TO ALL ELIGIBLE SCOUTS/SCOUTERS IN THEIR UNITS  
Please be mindful of the time necessary for your Scouts/Scouters to fill out the forms and gather all the required 
paperwork in order to submit their application by the deadline. Detailed eligibility requirements and a complete 
list of required documentation are outlined on the first two pages of the application. 
  
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATIONS 
The complete scholarship application and all required attachments must be postmarked no later than Friday, April 
3, 2015 or be received in-person at the Greene County Community Foundation / Greene Giving office by 4:00 p.m. 
on Friday, April 3RD. 
  
HOW THE APPLICATIONS ARE JUDGED 
Multiple Scholarships may be awarded each year. The Scholarships are awarded based primarily on continuous and 
current Scouting activity, dedication and spirit. Extracurricular activities, grades and financial need may or may not 
be used as determining factors.  All decisions and rulings by the Scholarship Advisory Committee are final. 
  
Feel free to contact me if you, your Scouts/Scouters, or Scout/Scouter parents have any questions regarding the 
application or review process. I would also be glad to meet with your Troop/Crew Committee to discuss the 
scholarship. 
  
Bethann Thompson 
Chair of the Joseph E. & Jessie M. Thornton Memorial Scholarship Advisory Committee 
bannt369@yahoo.com 
cell 937 623 2721 
home 937 426 4249 
 









 



 



 


